
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 1, 2023 

 

 

RE: GCCM RFP/RFQ Lift Station #1 Repairs and Supplemental Force Main O.F. 1758.1 

 

Interested GCCM Candidates, 

 

While the following question was submitted beyond the published deadline, in the best interest of 

the project and to avoid any misunderstanding, the question and City clarification are provided 

below: 

 

Question: 

 

“Paragraph 4.4 describes a questionnaire for the HDD subcontractor. Is the City looking for multiple 

questionnaires from potential subcontractors to be in our proposal at this time or would this process 

be after a GC/CM has been selected? There is mention of a questionnaire to be provided by the City.” 

 

Response: 

 

RFQ/RFP Subsection 4.4 Horizontal Directional Drilling (HDD) & Fusible HDPE Pipe Minimum 

Qualifications provides GCCM Candidates a summary of the City’s minimum qualification 

requirements for Subcontractors providing these services.  As noted, an HDD Subcontractor 

Qualifications Questionnaire for procuring this work will be provided to the Successful GCCM. 

Considering Subsection 4.3.2.c encourages identification of potential Subcontractors, particularly 

those with special skills and experience, basic competency expectations are provided for this critical 

work to prevent Candidates from proposing a Subcontractor unlikely to possess an acceptable 

performance history. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Russell Brewer, P.E. 

Project Engineer 

Public Works Department 

 

 

O.F. 1758.1 


